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June President’s Message by Ken Litke 

I am pleased to report HOA continues to make good progress in reopening Social Activities.   

We have safely progressed from holding a virtual on-line Social in March, to our first live 

outdoor Social in April, and in May we successfully held our first live inside Social at the Yacht 

Club.   With the June Social (June 8th) we will be almost back to ‘normal’ with only one 

session planned due to lifted attendance restrictions.  Therefore, no need to sign up in advance – 

just show up and prepare to have fun! 

 

Other good news to report - on May 27th we will have our first live Open Village Meeting at the 

Community Church with the topic “State of Loudon County”.   For Kahite we are planning 

“State of Monroe County” on Thursday, June 24th @ 4-6pm at the Kahite Community Center 

/Kahite Portico.   Our speakers will be covering timely topics so not to be missed – mark your 

calendars and keep watching for further updates on this Open Village Meeting.  

 

In addition to the Social and the Open Village Meetings, HOA has scheduled other social 

activities for June and beyond so please take advantage – we have reopened Cocktails & 

Games, Wine Groups, Gourmet Dinner Parties, Book Clubs, etc. These are all listed in the 

Social Updates and can be reviewed/booked on TellicoLife, or stop at the socials, put your 

name on the list and then the EC will contact you when they have a group. We are planning to 

have these at tables at the June social. We also have various online Zoom events, which do not 

typically have sign ups on TL.  

 

It is great that we are finally getting back to being Social again – we’ve missed you! 

 

https://www.tellicolife.org/hoa---current-events

